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When riding on the freeway in heavy traffic, I usually stay near the dotted white line. 

This is to avoid being hit from behind, and to give myself an escape route in case I 

see someone not slowing down. One time a car tried to pass me because they 

thought they could fit in the same lane as me. If lane filtering was an option, I could 

have avoided the car trying to pass me. 


